Important Notice for Candidates who could not attend the interview for PG

Admission 2024-25 from 15 April, 2024 to 19" April, 2024

1) SPA, Delhi decided to give one and last chance for candidates who missed the
opportunity for attending the interview from 15% April, 2024 to 19% April, 2024.

2) Interview for such candidates who missed to attend from 15% April, 2024 to 19"
April, 2024 will now be held on 10™ May, 2024 from 10:00A.M. to 05:00 P.M. in
SPA, Delhi.

3) Those candidates who missed to attend the interview in the last round and those who
are interested to attend on 10" May, 2024 may send email to admission@spa.ac.in
by same email id that you filled in the form. For any clarification you may contact
the above mentioned email id and Mobile Number: 8527738564.

4) Schedule of interview will be displayed on 09™ May, 2024.

5) You are required to send your request for attending the interview on the email ID
mentioned above.

6) You are required to send the following particulars by 08™ May, 2024 in the above
mentioned email :- ‘
01.Name
02.Email ID
03.Mobile Number
04.PG Program/s that you are likely to appear for the interview.
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